
 Would like to send a long overdue thank you to all 
of the businesses and individuals who, 

throughout the year, have donated food, money,
 and their time to the food pantry.

The August, three week, FolkFest for Food event saw 
folks from near and far come together to help those less 

fortunate and to enjoy good music, good food, 
and a sense of community.

A special thanks goes out to the food 
pantry volunteer staff who made this event happen.

A BIG THANK YOU, THANK YOU, 
THANK YOU TO ONE AND ALL!

~The Board of Directors~
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